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Comments: As a Virginian who enjoys both the mountains and the ocean, I am very concerned about the MVP.

It has already racked up a multitude of violations which put all the waterways in Virginia at risk.  Whatever

happens in the mountains ultimately affects the Chesapeake Bay and ocean areas of Virginia.  MVP should be

STOPPED!  The pipes which have been laying out for several years are not safe, and to think that pipes can

safely cross underneath the waterways in Virginia without harm is not true, especially when there will be multiple

crossings in some areas.  PLEASE save our national park areas from this disaster.  Virginia has already halted

the Atlantic Coast Pipeline, and shouldn't allow this energy company to come in and destroy our streams and

rivers for their profit.  Virginians have already had land taken from them for this disaster.  DO NOT ALLOW it to

also cause harm in Virginia to our wonderful national parks, the waterways it wants to cross, and the animals it

can harm.  Thank you.


